From: *redacted

To: cityclerk
Subject: Fwd: Air Quality and Garbage - Millar Addition
Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 10:06:03 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

It was suggested to me that I forward the email below to you as council will be discussing the
poor air quality affecting the Millar Addition due to illegal burning in Moccasin Flats

Please see below.
Cheers,

Philip Rice
*redacted

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Philip Rice *redacted

Date: Wed, Apr 10, 2024 at 1:52 PM

Subject: Air Quality and Garbage - Millar Addition
To: <Mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>

Dear Mayor and Council,

Another week, another fire at Moccasin Flats. Thank goodness no one was hurt. Who will be
responsible when one of these fires becomes too big for first responders to contain?

I am writing to express my concern about the air quality in the Millar Addition due to burning
in/burning of the encampment. Will the city enforce its own bylaws when it comes to burning
and fouling the air especially as we are having one of the driest springs on record?

Additionally, understanding the encampment is protected by a court order, there must be some
leeway to allow cleanup of the site as it appears that much of the garbage in Moccasin Flats is
being dumped by other residents of Prince George. What homeless person needs old recliners,
exercise machines or derelict appliances? Vancouver cleaned up their court protected
encampment at Crab Park, the city should be able to do the same.

Thanks for listening.

Philin Rice
*redacted





